
 

June 10, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Patient, 

Northside Hospital is grateful for your support over the years in allowing our practice, Lanier Family Medicine to serve as your trusted 
health care provider. We would like to notify you that this practice will be closing effective July 1, 2025 

Dr. Nibedita Patro will be moving to Northside Family Medicine and Urgent Care. She will be providing urgent care services and no 
longer practice as a family medicine provider.  In order to maintain continuity of care, we are happy to guide you to Dr. Ramya 
Jayaraman. We are confident you will continue to receive the same excellent care to which you are accustomed. 

Dr. Patro will provide urgent care services at the address below: 

Northside Family Medicine & Urgent Care 
610 Peachtree Parkway, Suite 100 
Cumming, GA 30041 

Phone: 678-513-526 
Fax: 678-513-5261 

Dr. Jayaraman will continue to provide family medicine services at the address below: 

Northside Family Medicine & Urgent Care 
610 Peachtree Parkway, Suite 130 
Cumming, GA 30041 

Phone: 770-205-2804 
Fax: 770-205-2854 

Dr. Jayaraman will continue to provide same great experience and commitment to care that you have come to expect. This transition 
brings together the strengths of our practices, allowing us to serve you even better with enhanced resources and expertise. Most 
importantly, it ensures that you will continue to receive the personalized, compassionate care you know and trust. 

Your medical records will continue to be maintained in the Northside medical record system. If you would like a copy of your medical 
records transferred to another provider, please submit a signed Authorization for Release of Medical Records and Information form to 
our office. This form can be downloaded from our website: 

https://www.northside.com/patients-visitors/request-medical-records 

If you would like to obtain a personal copy of your medical records, please contact our office at 770-887-2323. 

If you have any questions about an existing appointment, or would like to make a new appointment with any of our providers, please 
call the office at 770-887-2323. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us as your health care providers. We look forward to continuing to serve you in the Cumming 
community and beyond—providing convenient access to high-quality care. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lanier Family Practice 

https://www.northside.com/patients-visitors/request-medical-records

